Minutes for the 2010 meeting of water users Smith Creek 63B

The water users of Smith Creek 63B met at the home of the Watermaster, Randy
Davison, on March 1%, 2010. Those attending the meeting were Randy Davison, Sandy Davison,
Kenny Davison, Luther Cook, Elmer Ireland and Barb Ireland.

The Secretary read the minutes from the 2009 meeting and gave the bank statement total
of $244.08. Luther Cook made a motion to approve them and Elmer Ireland seconded it.

Elmer Ireland resigned as Chairman and Kenny Davison was voted in. Elmer is now an
Advisor, taking the place of Jim Venable. Luther Cook made a motion to accept the new officers
and keep the others the same. Elmer Ireland seconded it. The officers are as follows:
Watermaster-Randy Davison, Chairman-Kenny Davison, Secretary-Sandy Davison, Advisory
Board-Elmer Ireland, Bill Davison and a Forest Service Representative, Credential Board-Ron
Davison, Dean Davison and Luther Cook.

Last spring Randy drove the skidder tire down the ditch where they discussed where it
was needed last year. Steve Ireland sprayed noxious weeds along the canal bank from Venable’s
to Fellow’s. Randy will check on the ditch width right away and see who is responsible for weed
control along the ditch and canal banks. New boards are needed at the headgate in Smith Creek.
Luther will measure what is needed and L.G. Davison and Sons will donate the boards.

Watermaster salary is $25 per day for a total of five days when called out. After five days
the person who calls the Watermaster will pay the Watermaster’s salary. Watermaster is to check
with the Secretary when called out. Water District will pay Secretary $25 a year for expenses if
the Watermaster is called out.

Luther Cook made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Randy Davison seconded it.
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